
 
 

Sequence Issue Involving CDF - CSE Resolved 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Yesterday an automated refresh on the CDF-CSE at MCC occurred which resulted in the TCF 
and MCC feeds being out of sequence. 
 
Due to a monitoring issue, the standard alert was not generated. This has since been identified 
and the sequence event has being resolved. The monitoring issue is being addressed over the 
weekend. 
 
We apologize for any issues this may have caused. 
 


